
 
From: Bank of Dixon County [mailto:bankofdc@gpcom.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 11:22 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Interim Rule, Special Assessment  
 
Chairman Bair,   It is fortunate that we have thirty days to respond concerning the Special 
Assessment and regular assessment increases.  We are too mad to even respond intelligently 
right now.   We are $65mm community bank still paying the FICO bonds, and "yes" I was here 
then as well.  I warned the FDIC before the S&L disaster, just as we did this time.     
     This current disaster was directly caused by Washington regulators and politicians unable or 
un-willing to control the greed and excesses of Wall Street and the too-big-to-fail.  It is absolutely 
unconscionable to now bail out the big, and put this price tag on innocent others. 
     This is very flawed and I think you know it.  When something is so clearly just plain wrong, 
then wrong is just that . . . it is Wrong.   I truly sympathize with the situation you are in, but to tell 
us you did not know what else to do is quite honestly an insult.   
      More comments will come later.  Right now I must tell you, I am filled with anger and 
mistrust.   
                                                         John Kingsbury, President    Bank of Dixon County       


